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Thank you to Groves and Simon 
Hartley Accountants for our 
Christmas Tree 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a good week at St 
Catherine’s and the children even 
got to see some snowflakes.  

Our PTFA have worked very hard to 
organise, set up and run the 
Christmas Fayre for the children at St 
Catherine’s. Many thanks to the 
members of the PTFA for all your 
hard work. 

 

Ash Class performed a Ukulele 
Concert for parents and friends. They 
were magnificent! 
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Gospel Values:  
Justice, Temperance, Prudence, Fortitude  
Super Citizens  
Kiyara 
Alma 
Honora 
Leah 
Hunter 
Branches of Love  
Demi 

Quinn 

Sithula 

Methula 

Amelia 

 
Sleep a night on the floor – 
raising money for the Children’s 
Society 
We would like to raise money for the 
Children’s Society by our pupils 
sleeping on the floor at home for 
one night between now and the 11th 
December.  

If children can gain donations from 
family and friends for sleeping on the 
floor this would be great. Please 
bring in any donations by Friday 15th 
December and we will pass these 
onto the Children’s Society. Please 
see the flier attached to the 
newsletter email – many thanks. 

 

Please do email in a photo of your 
child sleeping on the floor, so that 
we can share this with the other 
children at St Catherine’s. 

 
After School Clubs 
Please note there will be no After 
School Club or Eco Club on Friday 
15th December. 

 

 

 
Upcoming events 

 
 

 
Date 

Event 

Thursday 7th 
December 

Christmas 
Stories Night 
5.00-6.00pm – 
children to 
come in their 
PJs, snuggly 
dressing gowns 
& clothes to 
listen to 
Christmas 
Stories & have 
hot chocolate 
& biscuits. 

Tuesday 12th 
Dec 

Advent Carol 
Service for 
families – 
1.30pm at 
Church 

Wednesday 
13th 
December 
2.30pm) 

T’was The Night 
Before 
Christmas 
Performance— 
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Wed 13th Dec Christmas 

Lunch 
Christmas 
Jumper Day 

Thursday 14th 
Dec 

KS1 Nativity 
9am and 
5.45pm 

Friday 15th 
Dec 

Children finish 
for Christmas 
Holidays 

Tuesday 2nd 
Jan 

Children return 
to school 

  

 

Oak Class  
Oak and Sycamore Class 

have been practising ‘Hey 
Ewe’ our fantastic Nativity. 

The wonderful singing has 
been a joy to hear and 
they are working so hard 
to learn their lines. 

Mrs Treble has created an 
extraordinary back drop 
(pictured above) and we 
are looking forward to 
sharing our Christmas Joy 
with you all. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I loved playing 
outside  

Juno 

I like writing  

Cormac 
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